
Planning Committee

Monday, 27th February, 2017

PLANNING COMMITTEE SITE VISITS – NOTE OF MEETING

Members Present:       Councillor Johnston (Chairperson); 
                      Councillors Armitage, Garett and Magee.

In Attendance:         Ms. U. McDonald, Ms. U. Caddell and 
Miss. E. McGoldrick.

Apologies

An apology was received on behalf of Councillor Mullan. 

Site Visits – Deferred Applications

Further to its decision of 14th February, the Committee convened at 12:30 pm at 
the City Hall for the purpose of undertaking site visit in respect of LA04/2016/1864/F - 
Former community centre opposite 8 Moyard Park - Residential development comprising 
6 dwellings, car parking, landscaping and associated site works. 

The Chairperson reminded the Members, given the issues which had been raised 
regarding the number of objections received and the zoning of the land, the Committee 
agreed to defer consideration of the application to enable a site visit to be undertaken to 
allow the Committee to acquaint itself with the location and the proposal at first hand. The 
Committee agreed also that the Housing Executive Estates Department be contacted to 
clarify the zoning of the site.

The Committee noted that the application would be reconsidered in due course.

The site visit concluded at 13.00pm.

                              Noted.

Chairperson


